
SYNOPSIS 

 

THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE RIVES TOWNSHIP BOARD was called to order at 

5:01 p.m. on May 31, 2016.   The purpose was to approve a Secretary to the 

Township Board, delegate township mail, discuss the Oak Creek Subdivision 

roads, and approve a second compactor for recyclables at the Collection Site.  The 

following motions were supported and approved:  Use Modern Waste for the 

Collection Site Hook-up and Disposal, and Approve Mata Brothers for the 

Concrete Pad for the Second Compactor for Recyclables.  The following motions 

were approved by Majority:  Assign Judi McCord as the Secretary to the Township 

Board; and Place All Township Mail into a Locked Mailbox with Keys Going to 

Janina Teske, Marty Barnes, Jerry Adams and Eva Rude.  The meeting adjourned 

at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Jerald Adams, Supervisor 


